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The 24 Hours for the Lord initiative was begun by Pope Francis in 2014. He invited 

parishes to open up their churches for 24 hours of exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

and quiet prayer with the availability of the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 

This year Tullow Parish will host the 24 hours of prayer and reflection. It will begin at 

6pm on Friday March 24th and continue until 6pm on Saturday March 25th. 

  You are invited to drop into the church  for a visit   

   anytime during that 24 hour period. 

 Priests will be available at all times for the sacrament of Reconciliation. 

  

 

 

Everyone 

Very Welcome
 


